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Dear valued customers and partners,

This is to inform you that we are changing our company name from “FOCUS CO., LTD.” to “ARAI
LOGISTICS CO., LTD.” effective from 1st of January 2020. This change is to reinforce our
recognition of trust and quality services as one of the Arai Auction Groupe and we will raise our
standards to the next level. We will continue improving our services and hoping to enhance our

business relation with you. Thank you for your continued support and patronage.



